
Nick Cain
Denmark
LD 948
I am a maine medical cannabis patient and also work for a caregiver in the industry. I 
urge you to vote in support of LD 948. This bill would help support the medical 
program by streamlining the process and ridding it of unnecessary burdens to the 
caregivers. Allowing a higher plant count and less burdensome license renewal 
process will give the medical market the access it needs to provide a growing number 
of patients the medicine that they require. Thank you for your time.


